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7 September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Gardening After School Club 

Wednesdays 3:15 to 4:15pm 

The garden is thriving and the children have really enjoyed getting involved. We’re so fortunate to be able to 
develop two allotment plots with the space to grow lots of flowers and vegetables. 
 
The Gardening club will run for Key Stage 2 (Year 3-6) children only from Wednesday 13 September for a 
maximum of 10 pupils. We may be able to offer places to younger pupils if not all Key Stage 2 places are 
taken up. 
 
 If your child is interested in taking part, please complete and return the slip below to the office by 12th 
September. Places will be allocated on a “first come first served basis” and will run until Christmas. We hope 
to run the club again in the new year and again places will be allocated as before. 
 
Children will be need to be prepared with suitable outdoor clothing and footwear. They will be involved in 
planting, watering, composting and maintaining the gardening area. The best part of all is that they will be 
able to bring home what they’ve grown and share this with their families. 
 
With best wishes 
 
Lauren Johnson Head of School 
 
 

***Please complete and return to the school office by 12th September 2023*** 
 
 
Key Stage 2 Gardening club – Wednesdays After School 
 
I give permission for my child:………………………………………………………………….Class:…………………………………………….. 
 
to attend Gardening Club for the rest of this term and next term until Christmas. 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………………………………Name(Printed)………………………………………………… 
 
Special/Medical Information………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..  
 
 
 
 


